
 

Istanbul, 05/01/2017 

 

 

 

General Letter: 1323 

Securities Lending Markets Team 

 

Subject: Maximum order amount which can be entered in the Securities Lending Market 

(SLM) 

 

Reference : Brokerage Houses  

   Banks 

 

Dear CEO, 

It is transmitted that the maximum order limit in terms of equity, which we announced the 

General Letter no. 1322 and dated 04/01/2017, is postponed date of 03/04/2017 in 

accordance with Borsa Istanbul’s announcement no. 2017/4. 

In parallel with related announcement, the start date of “Application of maximum order 

amount which can be entered in the Securities Lending Market (SLM)”, which is mentioned in 

stated General Letter, is postponed date of 03/04/2017. 

Respectfully submitted for your information and further action.  

Sincerely yours, 

TAKASBANK 

ISTANBUL CLEARING, SETTLEMENT AND CUSTODY BANK INC. 

 

 

Gökhan ELİBOL 

Executive Vice President 

Mahmut KAYACIK 

CEO and Board Member 
 

 


